## **Rosie Jansen**

From: Kate Glanville

**Sent:** Tuesday, 4 June 2019 4:15 p.m.

**To:** Karma McFarlane **Subject:** RE: Water Supply Bylaw

Crs Connelly and Gwilliam might raise it since they weren't at the Mayoral luncheon. I'll give Liezel a heads up.

From: Karma McFarlane

**Sent:** Tuesday, 4 June 2019 4:12 p.m.

To: Kate Glanville

Subject: RE: Water Supply Bylaw

I hope they don't discuss this at Policy tomorrow. I highly doubt I will last in the meeting long enough for our report to come up seeing as I am often very ill late arvo currently and we are almost last on the agenda.

From: Kate Glanville

**Sent:** Tuesday, 4 June 2019 4:09 p.m.

**To:** Karma McFarlane

Subject: RE: Water Supply Bylaw

No I don't think so.

## Thanksl

From: Karma McFarlane

**Sent:** Tuesday, 4 June 2019 4:03 p.m.

To: Kate Glanville

Subject: RE: Water Supply Bylaw

And did any great ideas arise?

## I will send it now

From: Kate Glanville

**Sent:** Tuesday, 4 June 2019 3:43 p.m.

To: Karma McFarlane

Subject: Water Supply Bylaw

Hi Karma,

Hope your appointment went well.

I checked with Wayne and the above memo was handed out at the Mayoral luncheon on Friday. He said there was a quick discussion about what can be done to stop it....

Could you please email the memo to the Mayor and councillors noting that the it was tabled and discussed at the Mayoral luncheon on Friday.

Many thanks

Kate

## **Kate Glanville**

Strategic Policy Manager

**Upper Hutt City Council** | 838 – 842 Fergusson Drive, Private Bag 907, Upper Hutt 5140, New Zealand
D: +64 4 527 2144 | T: +64 4 527 2169 | E: <a href="mailto:kate.glanville@uhcc.govt.nz">kate.glanville@uhcc.govt.nz</a> | W: <a href="mailto:www.upperhuttcity.com">www.upperhuttcity.com</a> | F: <a href="mailto:www.fb.com/upperhuttcitycouncil">www.fb.com/upperhuttcitycouncil</a>

Please consider the environment before printing.